Central Wyoming Groundwater

Guardian Team

Minutes of Meeting
June 29, 2017

Meeting was called to order at 12:01pm by Chairman Floyd Field.
Members present -Floyd Field, Bruce Pedersen Margaret Teevens and
Brian Schroeder with Regional Water.

Brian made a motion to accept minutes of May 4, 2017 meeting.
Margaret seconded. Motion passed.

Brian sent out, to all House holds results of the June water testing. All
tests were good.

Emergency generator will be here in July and then hooked up at a later
date.

New tank from Sheridan, Wy, will be here soon and a concrete ring will
be poured for it on June 30, 2017.

Scadia system will be constructed in 2018, it is a two million dollar
projcect.

RWS web page is up and going.
Regional report—Usage is 20 million gallons per day.

Next meeting is August 24, 2017 @ 12:00 pm.

Brian made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Margaret @12:45 pm.

Bruce C. Pedersen



